
John 3:30-36 (NIV)  
34  For the one whom God has sent speaks the words of God. 
 

Three Little Words… 
For children these words are dread and sadness. 
But for Parents, these words speak of Joy and deliverance. 
 
What words? 
 
“BACK TO SCHOOL” 
 
For children it is the end of summer. No more swimming parties. No more trips to the beach. 
No more lounging around the house, but instead replaced by getting up early, sitting in class, 
and having to do homework. 
 
For parents it means no more trying to find ways to entertain the children and have to find 
someone to watch them while they are at work. It means finally moving back to normalcy. 
 
In less than a week school will resume in school districts across the area and children will be 
returning. 
 
But, maybe it is also a time when all of us can go back to school, and get back to the basics of 
faith.  
 
We will begin on August 5 with a special worship service for our children and parents and 
offer a special prayer for all children as well as those who work with them. 
 
The first month of school normally entails children re-learning what they learned the last year 
as they prepare to learn new things.  
 
Over the next month we will re-examine some of the basics of our faith as we re-learn many 
of the important essentials. It is very much like going back and learning our ABC’s and 
123’s.                           ….See Page 3  
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C h u r c h   
S t a f f  

 
Pastor                     Rev. Jimmy Boone 
 
Lay Leader                     Tommy Henderson 
 
Children’s Ministries Brooke Miles & 
Coordinators Sarah Andrews 
 
Nursery Director           Nikki Bonner 
 
Pianist                  Greg Waldrep 
 
Organist                    Jeannie Boehmler 
 
Secretary          Heather Wilmot 
 
Custodian                        Mary Canty 
 
Newsletter Editor Sarah Andrews 

 

A U G U S T  2 0 1 8   N E W S L E T T E R  

 

 



 
 

Hospitality: 

5- Hank Holland 

12– Micki Thornhill 

19-Jeannie Boehmler  

26- Carolyn Garnett 

 

 

5- Tommy Henderson &  
William Spear  
Alt. Buddy Pittman 
 
12- Walter Champagne & Buddy 
Pittman  
Alt. Tommy Henderson 
 
19- Doyle Pair & James Baker 
Alt. William Spear 
 
26- Tommy Henderson &  
Buddy Pittman 
Alt. James Baker 
 

6-Trustees @ 7PM 
13-Finance @ 6PM 
26- Admin Council @7PM 
26-UM Men @730AM 

Every Sunday:  
Choir Practice @5pm 
Prayer Mtg in Joy Class @6pm 
 
Every Wednesday: 
Supper @5:30-6:30pm 
Children Ministries @630pm 
 
 
 

c o m m i t t e e  
M e e t i n g s  

M t .  Z i o n  u n i t e d  M e t h o d i s t  C h u r c h  

U p c o m i n g  
e v e n t s   

Please Contact Hank 
Holland if interested 
in placing Flowers in 
the church 

3– Delivering cookies to West Smiths Station Elementary, have 
your donations to the church by August 2nd. 
 
5– Blessing of the Backpacks 
 
7-Golden Agers Luncheon @11:30 
 
8-Bible Study on Gospel of Mark to begin tonight 630pm 
 
19-SPR Committee Meeting 330pm : Joint Meeting with Union 
Grove, 4pm Meeting for issues relating solely to Mt. Zion. 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

1-Wanda Long, Greg Waldrep,  
Leo Andrews 
 
2-Sue Williams 
 
6-Douglas Stokes, Joey Bonner 
 
12-Laura Shareski, Billie Lambert 
 
16-Tripp Duke 

 
5-Herbert & Sue Williams 
8-Douglas & Dianne Stokes 
14-Wayne & Laura Shareski 
19-Jeremy & Monica Nelson 
21-Greg & Liz Waldrep 
27-James & Ouida Baker 
28-Jeff & Terri Shepard 
 
 



Through our Gifts 
2017 General Fund Budget: $ 132,602 

Weekly Budget Needs: $ 2,550.04 
Actual Year to Date: $ 61,752.37 

July 22, 2018 Offering $801 

Continued from Page 1… 
 
The first week we will examine the subject of Salvation. On week two we will look at Prayer. Week three will 
cover a very important topic called Holiness. Then Week four we will delve in the Bible, and what it truly 
means and how it can support us. 
 
I look forward to our time as we continue our journey together.  

 
Proclaiming “Jesus is Lord!” 
 
Rev. Jimmy M. Boone 
 
Pastor 
Mount Zion and Union Grove Charge 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The United Methodist Men  
 

The Men’s breakfast is the 4th  
Sunday of each month at 7: 30am 

and all men are encouraged 
to attend. 

 
 

www.mzumcss.org 

YARD SALE OCTOBER 19-20 
Team Yard Sale is ready to receive your slightly used, like-new items!  You may drop off items on 
Tuesdays from 9 a.m. – noon at the church and on the following Saturdays before noon:   
August 18  
September 8 
September 22 
October 6 
October 13 
 
Various team members will pick up the items, sort, organize, price and store in a storage unit that has 
been donated. 
 
Items we can accept now are as follows: 
Jewelry, clothing (especially winter), kitchen items, baskets, pet items, home decor items (excluding 
candles), and kid items.  (This is not an exclusive list.)  Our storage unit is not climate-controlled and 
it is not huge.  Items that should not be in heat or any large items, such as electronics, grass/lawn care, 
remodeling items, furniture and candles will be collected closer to the yard sale date. 
The good news is that IT IS NOT TOO LATE TO JOIN THE TEAM!!  From now through the yard 
sale, we will need volunteers for various jobs, such as pick-up donations, wash clothing, repair cloth-
ing, sorting and organizing, transport to our storage unit, and/or help during the yard sale.   
We need YOU!!  You may leave your name and number with the church office or with any of the  
current team members, James and Ouida Baker, Linda Archer, Faye Crandall or Liz Waldrep. 
Start cleaning out those closets!!! 

Need Volunteers to help Cut Grass at 
Church. If you are willing and able to 
help maintain the grounds at Mt.  
Zion, Please contact Tommy, Tex,  
or Buddy. 



 

2616 Lee Road 243 

P.O. Box 205 

Smiths Station, Alabama 36877 

Phone: (334) 298-4337 

Pastor Email: BroJBoone@charter.net 

E-mail: mtzionumcsmiths@gmail.com 

Pastors Cell: (205) 393-5873 

M T .  Z I O N   
U N I T E D  M E T H O D I S T  

C H U R C H  

Mount Zion United Methodist Church 
P.O. Box 205 
Smiths Station, Alabama 36877 


